
FIELD TRIP PERMISSION SLIP

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

From time to time during the school year, teachers take their classes off the school grounds for 
a variety of reasons.  When classes take a formal field trip involving transportation and/or fees 
we send home a permission slip with all the details and a request for your signature giving 
permission for your child to participate. 

Many times, however, excursions do not involve transportation or fees and are simply 
"walking" trips to the library, the park, the post office or other nearby locations. You will be 
notified by the teacher a week before a walking field trip with complete details.  

Thanks, 

Monique Harrison  
Founding Principal 

_____________________________________ _________________ 
Student Name  (Please Print)   Grade 

I give permission for my child to leave school grounds under direct teacher supervision for short 
"walking" field trips during the 2019-2020 school year.  Such field trips may include, but are not 
limited to, visits to the local park and public library.  I understand that these trips will not require 
transportation or fees. 

___________________________________________ __________________________ 
Parent Signature Date 

___________________________________________ __________________________ 
Parent Signature Date 

Students who do not have a walking field trip formed signed will not be able to participate in the 
walking field trip and will be given an alternative placement for that time of the day. 

ALL families:  Teachers will notify families to ask for volunteer assistance. 


